
KENAI PENINSULA BOROUGH SCHOOL DISTRICT 
Kenai Elementary Consolidation Steering Committee  

March 6, 2007, 4:00 – 5:00 p.m. 
Mt. View Elementary School Library 

 
Committee Members from Sears Elementary 
Principal: John Cook 
Secretary: Kimb Remsen 
Parent: Tina Patterson 
Teacher: Cindy Thomas 
 
Committee Members from Mt. View Elementary 
Principal: Jim Dawson 
Support Staff: Koreena Ortiz ABSENT 
Parent: Trudy Jones 
Teacher: Berni Wensley 
 
Joe Arness 
Doris Cannon 
Laurie Wood 
 
Others: 
 
 
 
 
The meeting was called to order by Joe Arness at 4:00 pm.   
 
The agenda for the meeting was handed out to committee members and audience. 
 
The minutes from the February 27, 2007 meeting were approved. 
 
Laurie Wood described web access. 
  Link is located on KPBSD home web page under Community Interests 

Click on link for all information regarding meetings minutes, letters, calendar, 
and contact box. Any information submitted in the contact box will be sent 
directly to all committee members. 

 
Jim Dawson requested discussion on what happens if a committee member is unable to attend 
meeting.  It was decided that committee members can assign a replacement to attend meeting, 
voting would be conducted by committee member before meeting via email if necessary, 
notification of absence and replacement person will be submitted to Laurie Wood via email prior 
to meeting. 
 
The committee labeled the (3) subcommittees and their topics. 

Human Relations: answers questions of parents, teachers, students and community 
regarding consolidation. 

  Celebrations 
  Blending of traditions 



  Community Involvement 
  Parent Organizations 
  Blending Staff 
 
 Physical: what, where, when and how of move. 
  Storage Space 
  Playground equipment 
  Library 
  Inventory 
   What moves 
  Computer labs 
  Office layout/safety 
 
 Function: putting together for September a first class program. 
  Space Allocation 
  Renaming 
   Can it be, cost, process 
  Start time 
  Schedules 
  Vision 
 
 
Public comment: 
 Paid teachers days  

Pre-packing and subsequent storage of those items 
Inventory needs to be done at both schools 
Carpet replaced at Mt View, safety issue 

 
Joe requested all committee members to send an email to Laurie Wood with their preference of 
the subcommittee they would like to serve on. He asked for them to list 1st choice, 2nd choice, 
then 3rd choice. The subcommittees will work together outside of the regular committee meetings 
and then bring their information to the meetings to discuss amongst the group. Inventory will be 
completed for Sears Elementary by on Saturday March 10th, 2007.  The new principal for the 
consolidation school will be announced to the committee on the March 13, 2007. 
 
 
Meeting adjourned at 5:05 pm 
 
 


